

30 April 2024

Dr. Tatsuo Ushiki President Niigata University Japan

Dear President Ushiki and Niigata University's Entire University Community:

On behalf of everyone at National Taiwan Normal University, I extend my congratulations for Niigata University's 75th anniversary!

Niigata University's legacy as a national university under Japan's new university system is especially worthy of commemoration. Being the first often means one must adapt to unprecedented challenges through creative decisions based on personal convictions. Through the now-75 years of Niigata University's history, such a pioneering spirit continues to burn bright as NU continues to work tirelessly to improve its master plans via Niigata University Vision 2030. We commend your history and are inspired by your present course.

NTNU is proud of our partnership since 2011 and we look forward to more rewarding research and learning experiences that our institutions will create together.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Cheng-Chih Wu

President

National Taiwan Normal University

Taiwan